
Upperby Primary School 
 
Uldale Road, Carlisle, CA2 4JT 

Telephone: (01228) 815460 

Email: schooloffice@upperbycdc.org.uk 

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs P Burns BEd (Hons) 
 

Aspire Attend Achieve  

16th February 2023 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

RE: Sunbeams Tullie House Visit, Early Explorers Art Workshop 

We are writing to inform you that Sunbeams children will be visiting Tullie House museum on 

Wednesday 22nd March 2023 to visit the Early Explorers Art Workshop. 

This workshop is designed to give children time to react and respond, live in the moment to 

different art forms and artists in Tullie Houses collection. 

The children will be leaving school at 9:00am and will return at 12pm for lunch. Snacks will 

be provided at the venue. 

The cost of the trip is £5, which includes the workshop fee and travel. Please pay on scopay 

before Monday 13th March 2023. Please also sign the electronic permission slip online. The 

permission box is located next to the payment box. Permission must be given before your 

child can go. 

If you would like any further information, or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to speak to your class teacher who will be happy to help.  

       
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

P Burns 
Acting Head Teacher 
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